
NOTICE 

TO: 	ALL LEGAL PRACTITIONERS AND THE GENERAL 
PUBLIC 

In order to decongest the Principal Registry business on all 

process for the years 2012, 2013, 2014 and 2015 will now be 

conducted in the former Commercial Registry located on the first 

floor of the High Court building opposite Court room number 5. 

Please take note. 

	

Ch 	unda 

	

ACTING CHIEF RE 	R OF THE JUDICIARY 
AND 

DIRECTOR OF COURT OPERATIONS  

27th February, 2016 
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